
Photographs of the concert  
Due to a variety of reasons, there are a number of children that cannot be photographed or 

videoed. Therefore, at all concerts we will not be allowing photographs or videos during the 

performance. Anyone seen recording the event during the performance will be asked to stop 

and may be asked to leave. 

There will be an opportunity to take a photograph of your own child in their costume at the 

end of the concert. 
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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Grasshoppers. 

Grasshoppers Dragonflies 

77% 75% 
 

Keystage 1 attendance class winner this week is Pink class. 

Yellow Pink Orange Blue 

86% 93% 81% 92% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Non-Uniform Day /Fundraiser 

Thank you for your donations of chocolate today. Raffle tickets are on sale in classes for 

£1.00 a strip and the raffle will be drawn at the Christmas Fayre on 7th December. 

 

December / Christmas Dates 

Christmas Fayre – Wednesday 7th December 2022 

Christmas Jumper Day (Just for Fun) – Thursday 8th December 2022 

Christmas concerts will be the week commencing 12th December 2022  

Christmas Entertainer – Thursday 15th December 2022 

Christingle at Church – Friday 16th December 2022 

Christmas Dinner Day – Monday 19th December 2022 

 

Concert Tickets 

We have put an extra performance on for Key Stage One. Tickets are available in Year 1 and 

2 classes for the morning (9:30am) performance on 12th December. 

Please note 

 A ticket is required for young children, watching the performance, as we need to know 

how many people are in the hall for fire regulations 

 Babies do not require a ticket but will need to be sat with you as we are not allowing 

pushchairs in the hall 

 The children have worked hard to learn the songs so if toddlers or babies are upset 

and are disturbing the concert you will be asked to calm them in the corridor 

 All pushchairs will need to be left outside. There will be no exceptions for 

concerts due to fire regulations 

 Please do not stand and block entrances and exits 

 Please note that unless you have a disability badge you will not be allowed to park in 

the carpark when attending the Christmas performances. 

 

 


